
From: Scofield, Brian [mailto:brian_scofield@fws.gov]  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 4:50 PM 
To: Baum, Richard <Richard.Baum@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Susquehanna Nuclear Power Plant (FWS#2016-1066) 

 

Mr. Baum, 
 

Thank you for your letter dated May 24, 2016, which provided the Fish and Wildlife 
Service (Service) with information regarding the Susquehanna Nuclear Power 
Plant's proposed ISFSI plan.  The Susquehanna Nuclear Power Plant is located in 
Luzerne County, Pennsylvania.  When an action agency determines a project will have 
"no effect" on federally listed species section 7 consultation with the Service is not 
required.   

 

Please call or email if you have additional questions, 

-Brian 

 
Brian Scofield      
Biologist 
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service 

Pennsylvania Field Office 

 

110 Radnor Rd; Suite 101 

State College, PA 16801 

814-234-4090 x7471 
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